
Historic Milwaukie Neighborhood  
Minutes of the February 14, 2005 Meeting 

 
 

o Ray Bryan updated the attendees on Senate bill 295.  Currently money 
collected from traffic tickets are retained by the city, extra dollars go into 
the general fund for the city.  Senate bill 295 would require the extra 
dollars to go to the state.   

 
 

o Paul Shirey, City Engineering Director, provided an update on traffic 
management for Historic Milwaukie.  City has $40,000 budgeted for 
traffic calming in the neighborhood to address cut through traffic and 
speeding.  Paul and the attendees discussed needing multiple alternatives 
to address the traffic issues.  Planning for the traffic calming would begin 
in the next few months.  A workgroup of neighborhood representatives 
will meet with Paul to assist in  address the traffic issues.   

 
o Mary Rowe, City liason, provided an update on the status of annexation of 

the Town Center.  Also provided an update on the Fire District annexation, 
city efforts to clarify that if annexation is approved, city can’t raise taxes 
unless citizens vote to raise taxes. 

 
o Ray Bryan provided the treasurers report. 

 
 
 
 
  
 


